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Dear Parent/Carer/Student 
 
SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING – THURSDAY 25 NOVEMBER 2021 

 
You are warmly invited to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 25 November from 6.00 to 7.30 pm.  
Join us in the stunning Sixth Form Atrium building to find out about the many benefits of studying at the Sixth 
Form and the variety of subjects that we have on offer.  Staff and students will be on hand to welcome you 
and answer any questions that you may have about any and all aspects of Sixth Form life.  Perhaps you have 
a question about CTECH sport, Criminology or our new Uniform Services course?  Perhaps it is about the 
bursary process we have to support students with a variety of aspects of studying at post 16 including 
transport, music lessons, art supplies or print credit?  Or perhaps it is to try out our new Coffee bar “The Bean 
Machine” run entirely by our trained Sixth Form Baristas?  Whatever it may be, you are guaranteed a warm 
welcome.  In addition to existing staff and students, representatives from Plymouth, Exeter and Bath 
University will also be in attendance who, alongside our own in-house careers advisor, will be able to advise 
on the exciting next steps in your child’s educational journey.  
 
South Dartmoor Sixth Form is proud to share that we have again retained our position as being among the 
top performing Sixth Forms in the country for teaching and learning and student progress.  We also pride 
ourselves on our outstanding pastoral care.  Come and see what a high performing Sixth Form looks and 
feels like and find out more about being part of it. 
 
Kind regards  
 

 
 
Mrs E Gallagher 
Deputy Head teacher 

 

http://www.southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk/
http://www.atrium-studio.co.uk/

